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STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT

Brodziski Named Acting Administrator of Rural Business-Cooperative Service

WASHINGTON, March 4, 2020 — U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Deputy Under Secretary for Rural
Development Bette Brand announced Mark Brodziski is now serving as Acting Administrator of Rural
Development’s Rural Business-Cooperative Service (RBCS).

Brodziski began his career with USDA in 1983 at the Farmers Home Administration office and worked at
several Rural Development county and state offices before becoming the Wisconsin State Rural Development
Business and Community Programs Director in 1997.

In 2011 he joined the RBCS National Office in Washington, DC to serve as Director of the Specialty Programs
Division and later served as Director of the Energy Division. Brodziski most recently served as Deputy
Administrator of RBCS.

USDA encourages stakeholders to reach out to Brodziski in his interim role to build-on existing partnerships
and facilitate new ones.
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